
 

 

October 15, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This letter is to remind you that we are now halfway through the marking period.  If you have Parent 

Access to PowerSchool, please make sure that you have checked your child’s grades for this trimester. 

If you do not have Parent Access, a “hard copy” of your child’s grade will be sent home with them today.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s progress, please contact your child’s 

teacher as soon as possible. 

We realize that student success is directly linked to home and school communication and hope that you 

will always contact us when you would like to speak to a teacher or schedule a conference. 

Power School Access is a simple way to keep track of your student’s grades by having virtual access to 

teacher’s grade books. 

The process is quick and easy.  Here are the steps to gain access: 

  Log onto www.sjrcs.org 

  Click on the parent tab and scroll down to Technology   

 View the Power School video, sign the disclaimer and return to the front office. 

We will then send your student’s user name and access code. 

Sincerely, 

The Faculty of Saint John Regional Catholic School 

 


